
 

AAC Clyde Space to release the interim report for the first quarter 
earlier 
 
2020-05-05 AAC Clyde Space AB (publ) 
AAC Clyde Space advances the date to 15 May 2020 for the publication of the interim report for the first quarter of the 
financial year. Previously announced date was May 28, 2020. 

The reason for the early release is that the work to finalize the interim report is progressing faster than expected. 

FOR MORE INFORMATION:  
Please visit: www.aac-clyde.space or contact: 
CEO Luis Gomes investor@aac-clydespace.com 
CFO Mats Thideman, investor@aac-clydespace.com, mobile +46 70 556 09 73 
 
ABOUT AAC CLYDE SPACE 
AAC Clyde Space offers turnkey solutions and services from mission design to on-orbit operations, including reliable 
customizable satellite platforms in the range of 1 to 50 kg and a full range of subsystems for cube and small satellites. With 
unrivalled flight heritage and end-to-end service, AAC Clyde Space enables customers to reach their mission goals through 
a single, trusted point of contact. 
 
AAC Clyde Space’s shares are traded on Nasdaq First North Premier Growth Market. Erik Penser Bank AB, e-mail 
certifiedadviser@penser.se, telephone +46 8 463 83 00, is the Certified Adviser. 
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